
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 
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Dear Families, 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend in the sunshine. 

Attendance 

 
 

Before half term 42 children 

out of  55 received Dojo 

points for being in school on 

time all week.  Unfortunately this is less 

than last week.   

Forest School 

 

 

There are only three dates left for The 

Patch... 

 

Monday 26th June 

 

Monday 3rd July 

 

Monday 10th July Parent Patch Parties! 

RSD parents are invited to the morning 

session (9:15am-11:15am).  

RAB parents are invited to the afternoon 

session (12:45pm-2:30pm).   

 

We would love you to join us.  Please 

book your space with a member of the 

team. 

RSD 

Sadie 

Alfred  

Elsie-Mae 

Luke 

Elijah 

Jasper  

Freya 

Frederick 

Ace 

Imogen 

Wyatt 

Olivia 

Penny 

Inara  

RAB 

Ellis 

Bowie 

Milly 

Louis 

Rudy 

Marnie-Rae  

Evelyn 

Jack 

Freddie 

Max 

Cassidy 

Raemarni  

Talima 

Lenny 

Lexi-Mai  

 

 

Please make sure your child 

has sun cream applied before 

school.  Children can apply 

their own sun scream at 

lunch time...preferably with 

a roll on bottle as this is  

easier for them to apply. 

 

Weekend Reading Challenge 

 

Write some simple instructions for 

your child to follow to make a  

special snack.  This could be a 

sandwich, biscuit, fruit kebab etc.  

Ask your child to read the  

sentences to make their special 

snack.  Please upload photos to  

Dojo for your child 

to receive their  

Dojo points. 


